
 

Show me Your ways, O LORD; Teach me Your paths. Lead me in Your truth and teach me, 

For You are the God of my salvation; On You I wait all the day. 

Psalm 25:4-5 

Dear brothers and sisters at Pine Grove, 

Trust you are well! How comforting to know and understand that our paths are in 

the Lord’s hands. There are days that our minds wonder, wrestle, but we can take 

everything to Him and wait. He shows, teaches, and leads us! We have not been 

left alone in our journey with Him. What a satisfying peace. Our trust is in Him! 

A little update of what is going on at this point in our lives and service: many 

thousands of kilometres around the country visiting assemblies and missionaries. 

There are moments that we are all ears, others where we open our mouths with 

words of encouragement and direction. Many different kinds of meetings where 

Leticia and myself teach from the Word of God. The Lord gives us guidance and 

strength to help others and protection as we travel.                                                                

July 18th (holiday in Uruguay) we have our national elders and missionaries 

gathering with wives and kids. Time of worship, Word, fellowship and food that 

bring us together for the day. It has been a good practice that keeps us moving 

forward in unity. Our home week after week is open to people coming and seeking 

for help and lately, we have received many sharing beautiful things that the Lord 

is doing in their lives.  

By the end of July Lord willing, we will be taking a rest of 10 days with Leticia and 

we have chosen Argentina (economically very convenient for us) We are looking 

forward to this time together.  

 Our hearts are full of gratitude to the Lord and to you for standing along with us in 

ministry. We receive your gift of $  230 every month through MSC. Thank you. 

 


